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June 13, 2014 
 
Dave Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
RE: Docket No. 13-035-190 - In the Matter of Low Income Lifeline Program Reports 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
On April 25, 2014, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed its Low Income Lifeline Program 
Report for the Quarter Ended March 31, 2014 (Report) with the Public Service Commission of 
Utah (Commission). Comments on the Report were provided by the Utah Division of Public 
Utilities (Division). The Division concludes the Report is in compliance with the Commission 
Order issued on August 30, 2000 in Docket No. 00-035-T07, and recommends the Commission 
acknowledge the Report. 
 
The Commission has reviewed the Company’s Report and the Division’s recommendations and 
acknowledges the Report as being in compliance with the Commission’s prior order on the 
Report. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#256523 

 
 
cc: Michael Zimmerman, PacifiCorp 
       Joelle Steward, PacifiCorp 

 


